
Yiu Tung Baptist Kindergarten 
Notice 

May 3, 2022 
Dear Parents, 
 

1.  May 9 (Mon) is public holiday; there is no school on that day. Will resume to normal on May 10 (Tue). 
 

2.  Birthday Party: 
Date: 27-5-2022 (Fri)  
Time: 9:00am – 12:00nn 
Venue: School Hall 
Theme: Role-playing party 
Remarks: a) Students are no need to wear school uniform; 
  b) Encourage students to return to school in different occupations customs for birthday party (such as 
   doctor, nurse, cook, drivers, firefighter, etc.); 
  c) Please bring along the birthday bag; 
  d) School bus service is as usual. 

 

3. Graduation photos taking for K3 students: 
Date: 21-5-2022 (Sat) 
Time: 8:30am – 10:30am 
Venue: School Hall 
Remarks: a) Students please wear school summer sports uniform to school on that day; 
  b) Girls please do not wear any hair accessories; 
  c) Students please wear white socks and white sneakers; 
  d) This event will be postponed if typhoon signal no. 3 or above is hoisted or red / black rainstorm  
 warning signal is issued before 7am. 

 

4. Portrait ID photo taking: 
Date: 21-5-2022 (Sat) 
Time: 10:30am – 12:00nn 
Venue: School Hall 
Remarks: a) Students please wear school summer sports uniform to school on that day; 
  b) This event will be postponed if typhoon signal no. 3 or above is hoisted or red / black rainstorm 
 warning signal is issued before 7am. 

 

5. The 28th Graduation and Completion Ceremony Rehearsal: 
Date: 15-7-2022 (Fri) 
Time: 9:00am – 12:00nn 
Venue: School Hall 
Remarks: a) School bus service is as usual; 
  b) Students please wear school sports uniform and bring along their school bags. 
 

6. The 28th Graduation and Completion Ceremony:  
July 16 (Sat) is the 28th Graduation and Completion Ceremony. Please pay attention to the announcements later 
for details. July 18 (Mon) is the compensation leave after ceremony, all students do not need to go to school on 
that day and classes will resume as usual on July 19 (Tue). 
Remarks: The Graduation and Completion Ceremony will be held in the hall of Shaukiwan Tsung Tsin School.  
 

Parents please pay attention to the above mentioned issues, thank you! 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Ms T.Y. Chan 
Principal 

ytbkg2122/036 


